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MEMORANDUM	NO.	OVCAA-MTTP	21	-	028	
	
TO	 	 :	 All	Deans,	Directors,	and	Heads	Academic	Units		
	
	
FROM	 	 :	 	MA.	THERESA	T.	PAYONGAYONG,	PhD	
	 	 	 	Vice	Chancellor	for	Academic	Affairs	
	
SUBJECT	 :	 Orientation	on	Anti-Sexual	Harassment	
	
DATE		 	 :	 11	March	2021	
_________________________________________________________________________	
	
This	is	to	reiterate	Memorandum	No.	MLT-17-131	dated	6	July	2017	on	the	implementation	
of	and	compliance	with	Section	30	of	the	UP	Anti-Sexual	Harassment	Code	which	states	that	
“all	members	of	the	UP	community	shall	undergo	an	orientation	on	anti-sexual	harassment	
once	every	three	(3)	years.”	The	Code	further	states	that	“anti-sexual	harassment	orientation	
and	clearance	shall	henceforth	be	a	component	of	curriculum	and	personnel	actions	such	as	
hiring,	 tenure	 and	promotion,	 and	 accreditation	of	 service	 contractors,	 and	partner	 entity	
engagements.”	
	
To	schedule	an	orientation	and	for	other	inquiries,	you	may	call	the	Office	of	Anti-Sexual	
Harassment	(OASH)	at	8981-8500	local	2465	or	2466	or	send	an	email	to	Prof.	Teresa	Paula	
S.	de	Luna,	OASH	UPD	Coordinator	at	oash.upd@up.edu.ph.		
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